
COMMENT LETTER

July 29, 2024

ICI Submits Comments on the
Amendments to the Abandoned Plan
Program
The Investment Company Institute submitted comments on amendments to the Abandoned
Plan Program, published by the Department of Labor as Interim Final Rules on May 17,
2024.The Department in the IFR indicated that it is seeking public comment to help it
evaluate potential further improvements to the rule.

Read more in the comment letter.
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